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1 Continue to keep 
praying for our leader in 
the church. 
Jeremiah 3 

2.  Praise God for 
renewed strength. 
 
Isaiah 40 
 

 

3.  Praise God for 
delivering us from 
death. 
 
Psalm 56 

4.  Lord help us do 
Your work without 
complaining.     
                                                                                         
 Philippians 2 

5.  Pray that we trust 
God to lead and 
acknowledge Him in 
all the things He is 
doing. 
Proverbs 3 

BLACK HISTORY 
CLASSES 6:30-8:00 P.M. 

6.  Praise God for 
watching over you! 
 
1 Timothy 4 

 

7.  Pray to 
consistently humble 
yourself before the 
Lord.      
                          
Ephesians 4 

8. Pray that God will 
place people in your 
path that need His 
special touch. 
 
Matthew 25 

9. Pray to stand up 
for the Lord and His 
children.                 
                                         
John 16 

 

10. Cast all your 
anxieties on the Lord 
through prayer.  
                                               
Philippians 4 

11. Pray that the 
ministries always 
seek God first in 
everything. 
 
Matthew 6 

12. Pray that Godly 
women and men will 
serve our 
communities. 
Exodus 18 
BLACK HISTORY 
CLASSES 6:30-8:00 P.M. 

13.  Lord please 
continue to keep our 
hearts aligned with 
Your mission.  
                                                        
Jeremiah 29 

14. .  Pray to do God’s 
work in Love.   
   Colossians 3                                                                          
  

15.  Pray for families that 
have recently lost love 
ones.   
      
                                                                                       
Psalm 34 

16. Pray for the 
youth. 
 
 
 
2 Corinthians 9 

17. Pray for unity in 
our families and in 
our churches.  
                                                      
 1 Peter 3 
 
 

18. Pray that God 
would allow others to 
hear the word and 
turn from there 
wicked ways. 
Romans 10 

19.  Pray that we 
would remember the 
Lord and fight for 
righteousness. 
Nehemiah 4 

BLACK HISTORY 
CLASSES 6:30-8:00 P.M. 

20.  Pray that your 
family be under the 
guidance of the Holy 
Spirit. 
                                                                      
Romans 15 

21. Praise God for the 
truth, and that He has 
called us into a 
relationship with 
Him. 
John 14 

22. Pray that others 
would know the fullness 
of the love of Christ 
through our ministries. 
Ephesians 3 

23. Pray that Jesus 
will be exalted among 
the nations as we are 
still getting to know 
Him. 
Psalm 46 

24. Pray that God 
would teach us to 
love our neighbor 
and allow us to find 
favor with them. 
Galatians 5 

25. Pray that we 
would remember the 
Lord and fight for 
righteousness. 
Nehemiah 4  

26. Praise God for 
watching over you! 
1 Timothy 4 
 

BLACK HISTORY 
CLASSES 6:30-8:00 P.M. 

27. Pray that we trust 
God to lead and 
acknowledge Him in 
all the things He is 
doing. 
Proverbs 3 

28.  Pray that the 
Lord will be your 
strength every day. 
 
Exodus1 5:2 

Mornings with Shiloh airs 
on WVLA Channel 33 each 
weekday at 6:58 a. m. 
CST. It is available on 
Vimeo and Youtube at 8:00 
a.m. CST.  

Shiloh offers Prayer-by-Phone each Monday, Wednesday and Friday, at 6:00 a.m., led by Rev. Emanuel Smith, 

Minister of Community Outreach, Min. Patsy Wilkerson, Minister of Comfort & Care, Min. Linda Piper and Min. 

Sandra Wilcox. We also offer an evening opportunity for Prayer-by-Phone, Monday – Friday, at 6:00 p.m. Pastor Fred 

Jeff Smith leads the evening prayer calls.  Call (425)436-6377; then enter the code: 337747. 

 


